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 I (Cade) would first like to start out by mentioning that I have been officially appointed to 

a USA Swimming national committee and that committee being Sports Medicine & Science. 

This was my first choice for committees due to my deep interests in the field.  

 

 Now that the New Year has started and the holiday season has come to a close, Logan 

and I have revamped the pursuit of putting on the Safe Sport week we have been talking about 

for so long. We have returned to making that a priority for the entire Athlete Committee. We 

look forward to more communication with Sheri and eventually finalizing all the details that are 

required for a project like this.  
 


